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UNITED STATES CENTRAL COMMAND
. OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF
7115 SOUTH BOUNDARY BOULEVARD
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5101

23 January 2013

Mr, John Greenewald, Jr.

- Dear Mr. Greenewald,

The Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) referred two documents (totaling 10 pages) to United
States Central Command (USCENTCOM) to review and provide a direct response to you. Your
Freedom of Information Act request seeks all documents pertaining to an assassination plot
against President George H. W. Bush. Since this response only addresses the documents referred
to USCENTCOM, you may need to contact DIA if you are waiting for additional information.

After conducting a thorough review, I am partially releasing all 10 pages of information. The
classified, non-responsive information is withheld pursuant to 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(1) Classified
Information, applying Executive Order 13526 sections 1.4(a) military operations and 1.4(d)
foreign activities. Additional information is withheld pursuant to 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(3) as it
relates to 10 U.S.C. § 424 protection of organizational and personnel agency information, and
(b)(6) personal privacy information.

Accordingly, in my capacity as the Initial Denial Authority, by withholding this information, 1
am partially denying your request. There are no fees for processing this request since chargeable
cost fell below $15. If you are not satisfied with this action, you may appeal to the appellate
authority, the Director of Administration and Management, Office of the Secretary of Defense.
To submit your appeal, please write directly to the Defense Freedom of Information Policy
Office, Attn: Mr. James Hogan, 1155 Defense Pentagon, Washington, D.C. 20301-1155. Please
postmark your appeal within 60 calendar days from the date of this letter, cite USCENTCOM
case #12-0231, and clearly mark “Freedom of Information Act Appeal” on your appeal letter.

If you have any questions regarding your inquiry, please contact my FOIA Requester Service
Center at (813) 827-1810, foiaoffice@centcom.mil and refer to case #12-0231.

~

Smcerely,

ORST
ajpr G neral U.S. Army

Enclosures:
1. USCENTCOM Monthly Terrorist Threat Messag 05-93
2. Message dated 15 March 1991



































